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In a few states, gas is already over four dollars a gallon. Wisconsin could be  next. And then
higher after that. Or maybe not. Really hard to predict, says Pam  Moen with the Wisconsin
AAA. Gas prices don't always follow a logical  progression of supply and demand. She says
current prices at the pump have been  affected by crude oil prices, spurred higher by unrest in
the mideast.   She  says, if the situation in Libya expands to other parts of the mideast then we 
could see the upward trend in oil and gas prices continue.    But, Moen says, if  mideast
tensions dissipate, gas prices could recede as fast as they accelerated.  
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